
 

On Tuesday, October 6th we are changing the process by which you will log into all the services offered by Northwest 
Ohio Realtors (NOR) and Northwest Ohio Real Estate Information System (NORIS). You will now log into your Single Sign 
on Dashboard through the NOR member portal and from there will be able to connect to all services including MATRIX 
360 MLS. 

The new member portal will not be available on October 6th from 5:00 am – 9:00 am. This will allow us to make this 
upgrade to the new Single Sign on Dashboard/Member Portal.  

What do you need to do? 

<CLICK HERE> For a full description of the steps you will need to take to log into our services starting Tuesday morning, 
October 6th.   

 
SSO Short Form 10/06/20 

http://www.nworealtors.com/blog/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/A-new-Single-Sign-on-Dashboard-is-Coming-Full-instruction.pdf

